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Dear Director, 
 
My name is Saxon Naulls-Johnstone.  6 years ago my dog's life was saved by a blood transfusion 
from a greyhound.  That experience lead me to become aware of greyhounds and their 
treatment.  The treatment of greyhounds in the racing industry in NSW must change. The 
current regulations allow unacceptable abuse of these beautiful dogs. 
 
The Committee should look into and consider: 
 
1.      managing the sale and over-breeding of greyhounds - too many greyhounds are 
euthanasised each year; 
 
3. the conflict of interest represented by Greyhound Racing NSWâ€™s role in establishing and 
enforcing standards for the treatment of animals in the industry. 
 
3.   how to support the prosecution of persons found to be guilty of animal cruelty  
 
Thank you for considering the above issues. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Saxon Naulls-Johnstone 
 


